
Lindsey and Matt Christ 
   119 White Plains Road  
     Bronxville, NY, 10708                                 

                         March 25, 2022 

Bronxville Zoning Board 
200 Pondfield Road 
Bronxville, New York, 10708 

 
Dear Zoning Board, 
 

We are residents at 119 White Plains Road and the adjacent neighbors to the Ross family at 115 White 
Plains road.  We are writing in support of the Ross’ request for a variance to keep the fence up in its 
current form.  We are aware of the 50% transparency code provision.   

We like the fence and are not opposed to the fence in its current form.  The Ross family has kept us 
apprised of the projects around the house and has committed to replace vegetation on our property 
that was cut down in the fence project.  They have acted as good neighbors.   

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Lindsey and Matt Christ 

  


